
September 20, 2020 immediately after the Sunday service. 

 

 

A Special Meeting of the membership of the Congregation is called 

by the President and the Board of Trustees via Zoom  

Per our bylaws, only the item or items of business specifically mentioned in the 

notice of meeting may be acted upon at a Special Meeting.  

One item will be addressed: 

•         The Building and Grounds committee, with input by the congregation at 

informational meetings as well as by phone and e-mail, has developed phase one of 

our plan to update our campus.  This Special Meeting is called to address the 

Budget adjustment which is needed to complete this project.  

I hope to see all of you at the meeting. 

Julie Hilburn, President, Board of Trustees 

 


